
 

 

 

Monday 3rd April 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
We are excited to share that we will be celebrating Purple Month in April in recognition of our service 
families and the incredible contributions they make. As part of this special event, we would like to invite 
all service families to join us for a breakfast on Wednesday, 2nd April, at 9:00 AM. This will be a 
wonderful opportunity for us to come together as a school community and show our appreciation for the 
sacrifices and dedication of our service members and their families. 

To mark the occasion, we invite all children to wear something purple on the day to show their support 
and appreciation. This could be a purple top, accessory, or any other purple item they have. 

We hope many of our service families will be able to join us for breakfast, and we look forward to 
celebrating this meaningful occasion together. Please let us know if you can attend by emailing the school 
office with the number of adults who will be attending. The children can enter school at 8:35am as 
normal. Please come to reception for 9am where breakfast will be served in the hall. 

Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing you there! 

 

Best wishes, 

James Mead 
 
Deputy Headteacher  

Headteacher: Mr Scott James 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr James Mead 

Assistant Headteacher: Mrs Helen Chappell 
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